University of Adelaide
Council meeting held on
Monday 24 June 2024

The Chancellor welcomed new Council
member Mr John Charlton.

The Chancellor reported on matters

including:

e the May Graduation ceremonies, and
the award of honorary doctorates to
Prof Jane Visvader, Ms Jane Sloan and
Ms Adele Ferguson AM;

e recent events commemorating the
University’s 150th anniversary that she
attended including the Tasting
Australia event and the Lord Mayor’s
Civic Reception; and

e other events she attended including
the Waite 100t Gala, the Hugh
Stretton Oration and the Lowitja
O'Donoghue Oration.

The Vice-Chancellor reported on:
e the University’s strategic pillar plans;
e merger integration matters;
e the ICAC University Integrity 2023
Surveys; and
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